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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  
 

AIA DALLAS RELEASES STATEMENT ON THE TRINITY 

 
DALLAS, TEXAS – March 18, 2015 – The Dallas Chapter of the American Institute of Architects 

(AIA Dallas) has issued the following statement: 

 

AIA Dallas supports a great Trinity Park as essential to the future health and prosperity 

of Dallas. Any highway similar to the Trinity Toll Road will divide our city and destroy the 

park’s unique potential and its recreational, economic, and environmental benefits. We 

oppose the Trinity Toll Road; it is an outdated approach from the past and will not solve 

the current or future mobility needs of our region.  

  

For further comment, please contact: 

Bob Bullis, AIA, 2015 AIA Dallas President at bbullis@r-o.com or 817.475.1789 

Jan Blackmon, FAIA, AIA Dallas Executive Director at jblackmon@aiadallas.org or 214.742.3242 

 

 

# # # 

About AIA Dallas: 

AIA Dallas, the seventh largest chapter of The American Institute of Architects, empowers 

architects to excel and impact their practice, profession and community. AIA Dallas has a 

membership base of more than 2,000 members and 300 architectural firms. More information 

about AIA Dallas can be found at www.aiadallas.org. 
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